
Board Meeting Summary 
December 12, 2022 

  

 
The Trion Board of Education met in the regular monthly meeting on Monday,                              
December 12, 2022.  The meeting was held in the Board Room of the Board of Education 
office located at 239 Simmons Street, Trion, Georgia.  
 
Present for the meeting were: Dr. Phil Williams, Superintendent, Chair Randy Henderson, 
Vice Chair Kari Brown, and Member Darriel Broome.  Also in attendance were Dr. Howard 
Hughes, Gene Espy, and Mandy Taylor.  
 
 
New Business 
 

 The board received and approved the ESPLOST and General Fund Obligation 
Bonds  financial reports. 

 
 The system financial reports were submitted and approved by the board 

members. 
 
 

Other Business 

The board received the Bulldog Athletic Club and Band Booster financial reports as 
information items.  The BAC reports $ 63,758.62 as the closing balance.   The band booster 
club reports a balance of $ 8,662.56 with $2,830.04 in savings. 

Student Enrollment report was submitted as an information item.  As of December 5, 2022, 
the student population is reported at 1,339 with breakdown as follows:  TES - 664;             
TMS - 279; THS - 396. 

 

Superintendent Report 

 

Dr. Williams advised the board of fund raising projects that have been approved: 1) Trion 

Elementary school approved to allow students to pay $1.00 to wear a hat to school; 2) THS 

Art Department approved to host an Ornament Party; 3)THS Band Winter Guard approved 

to sell Scentsy products. 

 

 

 

 



Personnel 

The following personnel recommendation was submitted and approved: 

Classified Resignation: 

Martha Leming – Custodian  

 

Substitute Employees: 

Beverly Young – Substitute Teacher 

Courtney Stowe – Substitute Teacher 

 

 

The next board meeting will be held Monday, January 9, 2023 at 6:00 p.m. in the board 

room. 


